
Town Of Marlboro Regular Select Board Meeting
Thursday, April 25, 2021, 5 pm Zoom Call Online

Present: In attendance via Zoom, due to COVID-19 precautions: Julia von Ranson, Select Board
Chair; Aaron Betts, Vice-Chair; Jim Agate, Select Board member

The meeting was called to order at 5:02 pm.

There was no unscheduled public comment.

Minutes from April 8th meeting and pay orders were approved. (von Ranson, Betts)

NEW BUSINESS: The Board voted to re-appoint Stillman (Stretch) Vonderhorst as the Town's
representative to the Windham Solid Waste Management District. It was also proposed that the
Board seek out an Alternate Rep. to the District. (von Ranson, Betts)

Julia reported that the Selectboard Assistant job had been posted in multiple media and that we
had received one resume/ applicant for the job already. It was decided that due to the time
between regular meetings that an interview with this applicant would take place next Thursday,
April 29th, 2021 at 6:00 pm. All in attendance agreed.

OLD BUSINESS:
Recycling Roll-Off Container/ Bin Purchase

After a brief discussion, the Select Board approved purchase of the 2 recycling bins on-site at the
town yard from WSWMD for the sum of $1.00 per bin. Julia will fill out paperwork for purchase
and send it to them. (von Ranson, Betts).

The Selectboard agreed to terminate the use of Casella/TAM as the Town's recycling haulage
provider as of April 30th, 2021. Aaron agreed to contact them to confirm this with them. (Betts,
von Ranson).

The Selectboard also agreed to take on Goodenough Rubbish Removal, LLC, Brattleboro, Vt. as
the town's new recycling haulage provider as of May 1st, 2021. The contract/agreement with
them would be signed and returned to them this coming week. (Betts, von Ranson).

The meeting was adjourned at 5:20 pm.


